
 

 

 SBCR/57/581/76 Pt.99  

 CB2/PL/SE  電  話  TELEPHONE: 2810 2330  圖文傳真  FACSIMILE: 2147 3165  

 

21 December 2010 

Clerk to Panel on Security 

Legislative Council Building 

8 Jackson Road 

Central 

Hong Kong  

 

Attn: Miss Josephine So 

 

 

 

Dear Miss So, 

 

Panel on Security  

 

 Our response to the follow-up actions mentioned in paragraphs 33 and 

41 of the minutes of meeting on 2 November 2010 is as follows.  

 

 The Annex to the Paper submitted for the Panel meeting held on 

26 August 2010 (LC Paper No. CB(2)2205/09-10(01)) sets out the detailed 

follow-up actions taken by the HKSAR Government in respect of the Manila 

incident.  We have nothing to add. 

 

 Upon the request of the HKSAR Government, the Police was provided 

with verbatim record of all witnesses testified at the Incident Investigation and 

Review Committee hearing on the Manila incident.  Such record was submitted 

by the Police to the Coroner on 5 November 2010.  The Panel may wish to 

approach the Clerk to Coroner on its request for access to such information. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 ( Ms Maggie Wong ) 

 for Secretary for Security 
 

LC Paper No. CB(2)655/10-11(01)




